
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Proposed 2025 Budget for West Vincent Township has been prepared and is 
available for inspection at the Township Building, 729 Saint Matthews Road, 
Chester Springs, PA  19425 on weekdays from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  Final adoption 
of the 2025 Budget will take place at the Board of Supervisors meeting on 
December 16, 2024.  
 
Kathryn Shillenn 
Township Secretary 

 
 
 

 


